

January 11, 2019

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation, and Research
SACSCOC Accreditation Liaison
Wake Technical Community College
Southern Wake Campus
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your letter of December 18, 2018, notifying the Commission of the appointment of Dr. Scott Ralls as President of Wake Technical Community College, effective May 1, 2019. We will update our records to reflect this change.

Thank you for providing this information to the Commission.

Sincerely, Belle & Mkeelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:sr

cc: Dr. Larry L. Earvin

Dr. William C. Aiken